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Year 5 go to outer space!
To consolidate their learning about space, 
the Year 5 children had a very special 
treat this week. A special planetarium was 
set up in the KS2 hall and the children 
were immersed in the wonders of the 
solar system!

Chick eggs arrive at EYFS!
Some very special eggs were 
delivered this week to EYFS. 
Chick eggs, which are being 
kept warm and safe in an 
incubator, were delivered by a 
farm. The children will observe 
the eggs over the next few 
weeks and are so excited to see 
them hatch. 

Our school garden makeover 
continues!

The hard work in the school 
garden continued this week with 
a beautiful new wooden gate and 
arch being installed. The garden 
is going to be a beautiful 
resource for the children when 
it’s finished. 

Welcome back! 
I’d like to start by welcoming every one 
back to school after the half-term break. 
It’s been lovely to see all the fun and 
exciting learning that’s been going on this 
week!

Talk assembly – Bevan Community School in Rwanyana

This week in talk assemblies, we have been learning about the important work 
done by a charity called the Bevan Community School. This amazing charity 
provides low-cost access to school for children in Rwanyana in Uganda. We 
learnt about how different it must be to go to school in Rwanyana and 
introduced to the Y5/6s the opportunity to start a ‘pen pal’ letter 
correspondence with children at the school in Uganda. 


